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From: Padraig Moroney 
Sent: Monday 28 March 2022 20:40
To: Development Plan
Subject: Submission to Draft Clare County Development Plan 2023-2029"

A chairde, 

I wish to submit that the lands Zoned R1 south of the R466, Doon road, Broadford, on the previous development 
plan,  remain zoned for development or for Village enlargement.  
Reason: Other lands identified on this Draft plan for Village enlargement do not appear to have adequate access 
from a Road Safety perspective. 

Is mise le meas, 

Padraig Moroney 
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